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HYDRAULIC DESIGN BULLETIN NO. 2019-2 
 
SUBJECT:   Updated Rainfall Intensity Values 
  
EFFECTIVE DATE:   Immediately for projects that have not completed the Design Field 

Review (DFR) 
  
SUPERSEDES:   Current Rainfall Intensity Values 
  
RE:   None 

 
The Department has updated rainfall intensities to include values for every county in the 

state and also provides additional durations. 
 

A link to the Rainfall Intensity Values can be found on the Department’s website at 
http://www.scdot.org/ by typing “rainfall intensity values” in the top right search bar. 
 

The Drainage Library (DLB) used in Geopak Drainage has been revised to reflect the 
updated rainfall data.  The DLB file can be found at the Department’s website by searching 
“drainage library.” 

 
The Geopak Drainage Manual has been updated to reflect the changes concerning the 

revised DLB file.  The updated manual can be found at the Department’s website by searching 
“geopak specification support manual.” 
 
 
 
 

George R. Bedenbaugh, Jr., P.E. 
Preconstruction Support Engineer 
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